
To learn more, please contact Tiverton Wastewater District at 401.625.6701
or go to the District website WWW.TWWD.ORG

Failing to comply with Rhode Island’s septic system regulations can result in 
fines – avoid these costs by financing your septic system repairs with CSSLP.

The Community Septic System Loan Program 
(CSSLP) provides low-cost loans to homeowners 
to repair failed or failing septic systems.
Homeowners can also use CSSLP to replace a 
cesspool with a septic system.
Loans with a repayment term of up to 10 years 
are available to residential property owners.
Maximum loan amount Maximum loan amount varies by community.

Rhode Island Infrastructure Bank
can help

NEED TO REPLACE A CESSPOOL?
SEPTIC SYSTEM FAILING?


